TCGA GINPAC/Public Relations Committee
2024 Summer Meeting Report

Previous Year’s Recommendations

] Continue to Support the Cotton Museum at $2000 and continue to support with
Recommendation:

sponsorship of hotel rooms and meals for gin repair workers.

Response: Paid 4/24

Recommendation: Continue to Support 4-H Roundup at $750
Response: Paid 4/24

Recommendation: Continue to Support the Harlingen First Bale Committee at $500
Response: Paid 7/31

Recommendation: Continue to Support the Perry Wilemon Scholarship Fund at $1000
Response: Paid 4/18

Recommendation: Support Engelke Endowment at $500
Response:  Paid 4/24 - received thank you note from Tommy

Recommendation: Support Mayfield Engineering Award in Memory of Mayfield for $500
Response: Paid 4/24

Recommendation: Support Tony Williams Endowment at $1000 for Five Years
Response: Paid 4/24

Recommendation: Continue to Support the TCGA Endowment to Texas Tech
Response:  Supported through contributions from Trade Show

Recommendation: Continue to Support the Bill Quattelbaum Scholarship at Texas Tech
Response:  Supported through contributions from Trade Show

Recommendation: Continue to Support the Phil Hickman Scholarship at TAMU
Response: Supported through work with Cotton Chair

Recommendation: Continue to Support the Texas GinPac

Response:

John Steelhammer led a great fundraising effort at Gin Show
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